
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE HOUSING PLAN ELEMENT 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Hardwick Township Land Use Board of Warren County will 

hold a public hearing to review and consider the adoption of the Housing Plan Element of the 

Hardwick Master Plan, in accordance with the requirements of the New Jersey Municipal Land 

Use Law (N.J.S.A. 40:55D-1 et seq.). 

The public hearing will be held on June 18, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at the Hardwick Township 

Municipal Building, located at 40 Spring Valley Road, or as soon thereafter as the matter may be 

reached. 

The purpose of the hearing is to present the proposed Housing Plan Element, which addresses the 

municipality's obligations for affordable housing and strategies for compliance with the Fair 

Housing Act and applicable court orders. All interested parties are invited to attend and will have 

the opportunity to be heard. 

A copy of the proposed Housing Plan Element is available for public inspection at the Municipal 

Clerk's Office, 40 Spring Valley Road, on Thursdays from 12 pm to 4 pm. It may also be 

available on the Hardwick Township website at www.hardwicktwp.com. 

Any interested person may appear at the hearing, either in person or by attorney, and present any 

comments or objections regarding the proposed Housing Plan Element. 

For further information, please get in touch with Kristin Shipps, Municipal Clerk, Land Use 

Board Secretary, 908-362-6528 Ext 1, clerk@hardwick-nj.us 

Kristin Shipps, 

Municipal Clerk, Land Use Board Secretary 

Dated: June 3, 2025 
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